Changes Are Coming...Are You Ready?
-

SNAP Emergency Allotments, which are the increased SNAP
benefits approved by the U.S Federal Government and issued
since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic in March 2020, are
ending with the last SNAP emergency allotment issued to
customers in February 2023.

Beginning in March 2023, customers will only receive their
standard SNAP benefit. Customers will no longer receive the

additional emergency allotment that came at the end of the
month.

Ways to make your SNAP benefits “Stretch”!

Take advantage of SNAP Produce Perks in partnership with select

Dave’s Supermarkets and local Farmer Markets! To learn more, visit
www.produceperks.org_

Find resources for assistance with food, housing, utilities, and more

on the Northeast Ohio Coalition for the Homeless (NEOCH) Street
Card at neoch.org/street-card

Find food pantries, mobile pantries, and hot meal sites near you by
calling the Greater Cleveland Food Bank Help Center at 216-738-
2067 or by using the Greater Cleveland Food Bank’s “Find Food
Near Me” online tool at www.greaterclevelandfoodbank.orgl/get-
help/find-food
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